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On August 3, 2022, the Executive Committee conducted a ballot to determine the percentage by 
which dues would be increased for the 2023‒2024 fiscal year. 
 
Members of the Executive Committee who voted in favor of a five percent increase are: 
 
Dan Robbins, President; Tim Berg, Executive Committee Chair; Lisa Jacobs, Committee on 
Scope and Program Chair; Diane Boyer-Vine, Vice President; Tom Buiteweg, Treasurer; Ryan 
Leonard, Secretary; Carl Lisman, Immediate Past President; Elena Duarte, Lani Ewart, and 
Melissa Hortman. 
 
Steve Wilborn, Legislative Committee Chair, voted against the increase. 
 


